
   
 
      U.S. Department of Education 

                      Office for Civil Rights 
                              Dallas Office 
 

Attention 
Parents, Students, Community Groups, 

and Others 
 
 

Please Join Us for an Open Community Forum 
Discussing 

 

“Student Discipline and Title VI of the 
Civil Rights Act of 1964” 

 
This forum is being held in conjunction with the U.S. Department of Education, Office for Civil 
Rights’ (“OCR”) compliance review of the Fort Bend Independent School District regarding 
the discipline of African-American students.   

 

Sugar Land, Texas 
Tuesday, November 13, 2012 

 

Hosted by: U.S. Department of Education,  
 Office for Civil Rights - Dallas Office  
 
Location: Fort Bend ISD Administration Annex Building 
 3119 Sweetwater Blvd. 
 Sugar Land, TX 77479 
 
Time: 7:00 PM – 8:30 PM 

 
Attend, Be Informed, Know Your Rights 

For more information or to request accommodations for individuals with disabilities, 
(e.g., ASL interpreter, special needs for mobility impaired, etc.), please contact Rachel 

McGregor at 214-661-9632 or 877-521-2172 (TDD), or send an email to 
rachel.mcgregor@ed.gov.  

mailto:rachel.mcgregor@ed.gov

